

(270) 213-2022 • LD@LDURBINLAW.COM

APRIL 4, 2024

ELECTRONICALLY FILED

Linda C. Bridwell, Executive Director Kentucky Public Service Commission Post Office Box 615 Frankfort, KY 40602

Re: 2022-00318: Beech Grove's Request For Approval Of Updated Qualified Infrastructure Improvement Plan (QIIP)

Dear Ms. Bridwell:

Please find enclosed Beech Grove's Request for approval of an Updated QIIP.

This is to certify that the electronic filing has been transmitted to the Commission on April 4, 2024, and that there are no parties in this proceeding that the Commission has excused from participating by electronic means. Pursuant to Order of the Commission of July 22, 2021, in Case No. 2020-00085 no paper copies of this filing will be made.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter, and please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Respectfully,

Lindsay Durbin Law, PLLC

Lindsay Durbin

Attorney for Beech Grove Water System, Inc.